

# EAGLE VILLAGE AERIE #3 1 7 1

## **MAY 2018**

941-756-2113

## 



#### THANK YOU! THANK YOU!

Just wanted t say a big Thank You to EVERYONE who helped with our Fund Raiser for Manatee Baptist Food Pantry. What a GREAT TEAM! You are all FANTASTIC!

Congratulations to all the basket winners and Door Prize Winners.

Again, thank you from the bottom of my Heart.

In love & friendship

**Bev Brooks** 

FYI! Over \$3000 was raised for this function. Just goes to show what a great group of Eagles can come together and achieve.

\_\_\_\_\_\_

#### **Memorial Day**

We will feature Hot dogs and Burgers at no charge. Come down and enjoy yourself and have a bite to eat!

The officers of Aerie 3171 wish all of our members and their families a HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY!.

Hats off to those in the service of our country, and thank you to our veterans who deserve our respect and support.



All Eagle and Auxiliary members dues are due by MAY 31st. This is all members, Aerie and Auxiliary.

If your dues are not paid by June 30, you will dropped by the Grand Aerie as a member. This is per the Grand Aerie bylaws as of July 1, 2017. There is no longer the 3 month Grace period. The secretaries of the Aerie and Auxiliary have no control over over this. The Grand Aerie has taken control of that aspect of the membership.

It is highly suggested if you go North during the summer, you pay your dues before you leave. Any questions, please check with your secretary at the club.

### FROM THE KITCHEN

Kitchen Manager

We would like to thank all of our members for supporting our kitchen during this busy time of the year. But with the snowbirds go north for the summer, we need to make changes that support the smaller crowds that will continue during the summer.

We will not be having Taco Tuesdays until after Labor Day. Please check the calendar or at the club for the specials that we will run this summer.

Thanks again.

